
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to protest Bill 978 and ask that you respectfully reject this bill and deny it from becoming a 
law.  This bill is a gross violation of our 2nd amendment rights! Denying legal citizens the right to by a 
gun because they are under 21 is not right.  Demanding that people lock their guns up in a safe 
disallowing them enough time to arm themselves in the event of a surprise breaking is absolutely 
horrific!  Making prior gun owners responsible for someone else's crime whether it is two weeks or two 
years is completely ridiculous and unlawful!! 
 
Again, I urge you to stop this Bill 978 immediately! 
 
Thank you! 
Mike Walsh 
 


